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DELTA
SCHOOL DISTRICT

INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION

February 2017
Korean Parent Orientation

Welcome to Delta School District! In case you are considering accompanying your child to
Canada, we are hosting a Korean parent orientation on Friday, September 8, 2017, from
10:00 am to 11:30 am at the School Board Office. Our address is 4585 Harvest Drive, Delta.
Please let us know if you plan to attend this event.

The agenda will include information about what to expect during the first month, how the
Canadian education system is set up, Canadian teacher instructional styles, and strategies for
student success in school and homestay environments. There will be time for questions and
to meet other parents (either visiting or living here with their child). The orientation will be
presented in Korean as well as English.

Our Korean support staff, Elaine Chu, is also available if you have questions or need
assistance when you arrive. echu@GoDclta.ca .

We are honoured that you have chosen Delta School District for your son and/or daughter.
We know how difficult it is to send your child to a foreign country and to trust their care to
others. We will do our best to provide the caring support for your child and you during this
transitional time.

We wish you and your child a safe trip and look forward to meeting you in person shortly.

Sincerely,
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Deirdre Annett
Director - International Programs
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